
  

 

 
 

January 6, 2022 

Confidential 

Dr. Bill Loney 
1234 Anywhere Ave.  
Overland Park, KS 66210 

RE: Griswold, Clark W. 
DOB: 2/29/1972 
Gender at birth: Male 

Dear Dr. Loney, 

As part of our commitment to providing the highest quality patient care possible, 
and as part of the educational experience at the Cleveland University Chiropractic 
Health Center, we train our chiropractic interns on how to co-manage patient care 
and how to effectively communicate with other healthcare providers. This letter has 
been sent to you today with authorization of our patient Mr. Clark Griswold. 

Mr. Griswold presented to our health center on 12/27/2021 with a reported chief 
complaint of pain in his right upper back that started when he lifted an oversized 
Christmas tree and placed it on the top of his station wagon on or around 
12/23/2021.  A thorough history and examination, including thoracic spine x-rays, 
were performed. Our current working diagnosis is mild thoracic spine strain with 
concurrent segmental joint dysfunction and associated thoracic spine osteoarthritis.  

At this time, our recommended course of care includes a trial of 4-6 visits. He will 
receive treatment that includes gentle chiropractic adjustments and soft tissue 
therapies twice a week over the next 2-3 weeks with an anticipated re-exam date of 
January 14, 2022. In addition, Mr. Griswold will be asked to do limited focused home 
care exercises as the condition allows. Our goal is to help him become pain free and 
allow him to swim without limitation. His prognosis is good and it is anticipated that 
he will return to MMI within 4-6 weeks. If the initial course of care is successful, as 
expected, Mr. Griswold will be encouraged to continue until he reaches MMI, and 
will subsequently be referred back to you for future considerations. 

The Cleveland University Health Center looks forward to working with other 
healthcare providers in the best interests of our patients. Thank you for allowing us 
to share in caring for Mr. Griswold. Please feel free to contact our office with any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

 

Joe King, D.C. 

Intern: Dina Might 


